
From: Miller, William [mailto:wmiller@McCarter.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 10:06 AM 
To: Cohen, Daniel 
Cc: Cymbalsky, John; rmurphy@aga.org; Schryver, David 
Subject: AGA/APGA Questions re Pre-publication Furnace NOPR 
 
Dan: I am attaching, on behalf of the American Public Gas Association and the American Gas Association, 
a list of technical questions related to the pre-publication furnace NOPR and the underlying Technical 
Support Document.  It is important that these questions be answered as promptly as possible, 
preferably before the March 27 public meeting, so we and our technical consultants may better 
understand the underlying bases for the proposed rule.  We appreciate DOE’s cooperation with this 
matter and in that regard request that you acknowledge receipt of this email and indicate when you 
anticipate DOE will be able provide the responses to our questions.  Needless to say, if there are some 
questions that will delay your response, we would appreciate getting your responses to the other 
questions when they are prepared (versus sending all responses when the last one is prepared). If you 
have any questions regarding this email or our questions, please contact me or Rick Murphy at 
AGA.  Thank you – Bud  
  
  
  

 

  

William T. Miller | Partner 
McCARTER & ENGLISH, LLP 
 
1015 15th Street, NW, 12th Floor | Washington DC, 20005 
T: 202-753-3420 
F: 202-354-4658 
wmiller@mccarter.com | www.mccarter.com   
 
BOSTON | HARTFORD | STAMFORD | NEW YORK | NEWARK  
EAST BRUNSWICK | PHILADELPHIA  | WILMINGTON | WASHINGTON, DC 

  
This email message from the law firm of McCarter & English, LLP is for the sole use of the 
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized 
review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message.  
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